
 

 

 

 

  

PRACTICUM 2010-2011 INFORMATION SESSION 
There will be an open information session for all students interested in applying for next year’s 
Practicum class at 6pm on Wednesday MARCH 3 in the practicum studio, room 300 (third floor of 
the Visual Arts Building). Current Practicum students and instructors will be on hand at this time to 
outline the course structure and prerequisites, the application requirements and interview process. 
This session will also serve to respond to any questions you might have, general or specific, about the 
course and its admission process as a whole. If you are interested in applying this year or simply 
curious about the course, do plan to attend! 

 


